
‘Learning and Growing Together in Christian Friendship’ 
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SATs Meeting 
On Tuesday 4th February at 

3:30pm Miss Hill will be holding a 
SATs Meeting for Year 6 parents. 
This meeting is to inform you of 

what to expect during SATS week 
and how you can help to prepare 
your child in the run up to SATS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 Class Worship 
Year 2 children are holding their 

collective class worship on 
Wednesday 22nd January. 

Parents and carers are invited to 
come and watch, it will begin at 
9:10am and take place in the 

school hall. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bikeability 
Don’t forget Bikeability for Year 5 
is taking place on Monday 27th 

and Tuesday 28th January. 
Bikes can be stored in the outdoor 

classroom throughout the day, 
please make sure they are 

collected after school on Tuesday. 
Children should come to school in 

their uniform and bring suitable 
clothes to get changed into. 

Please make sure you have 
returned the permission slip to the 

school office. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Voices Concert 
The Young Voices concert is taking 

place on Monday 20th January. 
Information regarding the full 

itinerary for the day was sent out 
yesterday, as well as the tickets and 

t-shirts. 
Don’t forget you can practice the 

songs and dances at home over the 
weekend. 

• Go to https://www.youngvoices.co.uk/ 
• Go to menu  
• For Parents 
• Children’s Music Room 
• Password: ‘YV2020’ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week:  
Week ending 17th January: 
Year 1  -  Isabella Smith & Blake Dean 
Year 2  -  Mia Whittle & Harriet Leach 
Year 3  -  Zach Baker & Rhys Smith 
Year 4  -  Rhiann Johnson & Joseph Morgan 
Year 5  -  Kitty Stokes & Phoebe Duffy Lashley 
Year 6  -  Chloe Burton & Molly Hewins 

Dudley Zoo Trip 
Year 1 will be going to Dudley Zoo 

on Friday 31st January. 
Please ensure that your child’s 

permission slip has been returned 
and the cost of the trip, £15.96, 
has been paid on ParentPay. 

 

 

 

 


